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Mrs Rahman says …
I am extremely proud of how Year 6 have pushed 
themselves out of their comfort zone at Robinwood this 
week.  They all showed a tremendous amount of grit, 
bravery, confidence and resilience.
You have been true adventurers! Thank you also to the 
staff for making it a memorable adventure for all.

Word of the Week:
Proactive is our #wordoftheweek
Being proactive is how you make things happen instead of waiting for 
them to happen.  It means you are ready before something happens.
Being proactive is about being in charge of me.

This week we have been showing how we can be proactive by:                                                 
being responsible for ourselves                                                                                                        
having a ‘can-do’ attitude
choosing how we act, how we feel and what we do
doing what is right without being asked, even when no one is looking
How have you been proactive this week?

Whole School Attendance:
Our whole school attendance last week was 89% which is still way below our whole school 
target of 96%. 
Congratulations to Opal class who were our attendance champions. 
Let’s work together to make sure that all children are in school by 9am every morning, 
every day of the week. 
Your child is late to school if they arrive to school after 9am. 

After School Clubs:
After school clubs will start again on Monday 20th January.
Year 6 Booster classes which will start on Tuesday 22nd January.   
Please make sure an adult, over the age of 18 is available to collect your child after 
school from the main school entrance.

#GoingForGold

Be in 
school by 

9am!
Please be aware:

 If you arrive after 9.00am you will be given a late mark on the register.

If you arrive after 9.30am, your late mark becomes an unauthorised absence for 
the morning session. 

https://www.richmond.theharmonytrust.org/


Our Stars of the Week
Be Proactive 

Key Stage One

  

Key Stage Two

 

Y6 Robinwood Adventurers 

What an adventure our Year 6 children had at Robinwood!
Plentiful opportunities to test their bravery, show their resilience, deploy team 
building skills and to motivate each other.
Be proud of all that you have achieved Year 6 as you were simply the best!

#beanadventurer #BelieveAchieveSucceed

Coral Imaan for being proactive in her 
maths by completing challenging 
work independently. 

Moonstone Saqib for his excellent work in 
maths!

Amethyst Yaqub for being proactive and 
completing independent research 
for English this week!

Citrine Anays for her proactive and helpful 
attitude around the classroom.

Quartz Yusraa for always being an excellent 
role model to others in her proactive 
approach to learning.

Zircon Fahmida for being proactive with her 
equipment to help her learn

Aquamarine All of Aquamarine for being 
proactive within their groups at 
Robinwood

Onyx All of Onyx for being proactive within 
their groups at Robinwood

Topaz Ehab for being more vocal and engaging in 
‘my turn, your turn’ games.

Jade Presley for making friends and having a 
positive attitude.

Amber AM Kian for making new friends and 
expressing his independence. 

Amber PM Issac for confidently expressing himself. 
Diamond 
AM

Aysha for being an outstanding Phonic 
expert 

Diamond 
PM

Suraiya for making new friends and 
expressing herself

Opal Minal for excellent learning at home
Ruby Yahya for his independent learning
Sapphire Alima for keeping herself busy and active 

in provision
Emerald Inayah for being proactive in her 

independent learning!
Pearl Eliza for being proactive in proofreading 

her writing to check her spellings
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